DEATHS

NMonday and Tuesday
September 16th-17th, 2024

Sheraton Anchorage Hotel
Anchorage, Alaska

Mark your calendars to join us in person for the 2024 Alaska Safe
Roadway Behaviors Symposium. This year’s symposium will be
held on Monday and Tuesday, September 16th-17th, 2024, at the

Sheraton Anchorage Hotel in Anchorage, Alaska. Don’t miss your

chance to connect with fellow highway safety stakeholders, learn

about new innovative ideas to improve safe practices on the
roads, reduce crashes, and save lives. The symposium will
feature a number of state and national speakers and sessions
focused on solutions and new approaches to increasing roadway
safety. There will be tremendous opportunities to learn from and
network with leaders and experts in all fields of highway safety.

We look forward to you joining us at the 2024 Alaska Safe
Roadway Behaviors Symposium in September!

Additional registration, hotel information and more details
will be provided soon at http:/aktrafficsafety.com!




